
As a transportation corridor, US-169 is important to the
region. The population of the city is increasing –
currently St. Peter’s population is up 10 percent from

seven years ago. Alternative transportation access to US-169
is needed to accommodate the increase in traffic on the
north end of the city. TH-22 also provides access to the city’s
community hospital and industrial parks.

Community benefits
The proposed interchange will improve the area in the

following ways:
• Provide better traffic flow and safer access for local
businesses and individuals.
• Direct safe access from TH-22 to US-169.
• Serve the expanding growth area north of St. Peter.
• Eliminate the need for a stoplight on US-169.

Funding
The City of St. Peter is requesting federal and state

assistance for the project based on the regional significance
of the proposed TH-22 north interchange. 
Estimated total project cost: $11.2 million.

Questions
Lewis Giesking
City of St. Peter Public Works Director
PH: 507-934-0670
E-mail: lewisg@saintpetermn.gov
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